
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 01-003 
 
DATE: January 3, 2001 
 
TO: EOAT Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Jeff Clark 
 
SUBJECT: EOAT Report Packet 
 
 
 
 The EOAT Surveillance Panel recently made changes to the Intake Manifold and Ambient 
temperature specifications. The current version (19990803) of the EOAT report packet has been updated to 
reflect these changes. These changes are editorial in nature and only affect the text of the report forms, and 
therefore a new version of the report packet is not necessary. The updated 19990803 version of the report 
forms are attached. This report packet can also be downloaded from the TMC web site at 
www.tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu. Please contact me if you have any questions. 
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   ftp://www.tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/eoat/memos/mem01-003.pdf  
    


